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Comments: 
Please maintain the current designation of non-motorized trails.  Too many of our hiking and equestriantrails 
are now being taken over by mt. bikes.  There are plenty of forest roads where motorized vehicles are allowed. 
Having even more vwhiles out there is detremental to both humans and wildlife. 
 


